
'. ...::~.

.....• - .'/~Inspection Services Department ofUrban Development 

Michael J. Nugent ~ Joseph E. Gray, Jr. 
Manager Director 

CITY OF PORTLAND 

December 17,1998 

Myles O'Donnell 
62 Rosemont Ave. 
Portland, ME 04103 

RE: 62 Rosemont Ave.(181-F-012) 

Dear Mr. O'Donnell, 

Please find attached a copy ofthe letter sent on 7/29/97( I had mailed this to you previously). 
This is the only letter in file pertaining to the water issue from that time. Kevin Carroll advises that this 

was the limit ofhis involvement in your case. He turned it over to Amy Powers who is no longer employed by 
this office. He is not familiar with Mike Varney and has not generated any correspondence with regard to 
insurance issues. Mike Collins advises that he did not generate any correspondence on this matter. 

Please advise ifthere is anything further that the City can do to assist you. 

Sincerely, 

Mike Nugent 
Manager of Inspection Services 

389 Congress St Portland, Maine 04101 (207) 874-8700 FAX 874-8716 TTY 874-8936 



To: The City OfPortland
 
Code Enforcement Department
 

Ii/.- f -/:J-
From: Myles L.O'Donnell 

62 Rosemont Avenue 
Portland,me.04103 

It has been over a month since I requested from your office the copies ofall the violations 
since the fire of 1996.Kevin Carroll at that time reported Mike Varney to the Bureau Of 
insurance for a conflict of interest.I requested a copy of this letter.! did receive from your 
office the copy ofthe unlivability certificate,but not the livability certificate from 9/22/97. 
I requested from Mike Collins the copies of the electrical violations and the copies ofthe 
his letters. He has not responded as ofthis date,although we have made numerous calls to 
his office. 
We have been homeowners and taxpapers since approx.7/22/40.Please respoond 
immediately since we need this for the Ins.Co. 
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Myles L.O'Donnell 
(!j773-2354 
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